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Lasby, Mary

Subject: Email - Communication - Tyrell Harder - John A Macdonald Road Renaming - CK 6310-1

 

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 5, 2023 9:48 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Tyrell Harder ‐ John A Macdonald Road Renaming ‐ CK 6310‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, August 5, 2023 ‐ 09:48 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Saturday, August 05, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Tyrell 

Last Name: Harder  

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name:  

Phone Number  

Email:  

Address:  Henick Lane 

Neighbourhood:  

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code: S7R  

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 
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What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: SPC- Planning, Development and 
Community Services  

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 6.2.1 John A. Macdonald Road Renaming 

Comments: 
I am 100 percent on board with the name change for John A. Macdonald Road in the city’s Confederation Park 
neighbourhood.  
 
miyo-wâhkôhtowin Road – Cree for good relationship. 
 
The proposed name is a commitment to the Truth and Reconciliation Commission calls to action and the role John 
A. Macdonald — Canada’s First Prime Minister — played in the residential school system. 
 
“The proposed name reflects the theme of Reconciliation and was thoughtfully and carefully chosen after listening to 
and learning from the community and the people that continue to be impacted by residential schools and the legacy 
of John A. Macdonald,”  
 
Keep up with your great work Mayor Clark and City Council/Committee  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


